

Bowling Business Discussed in Albany

BETTY LITTLE March 20, 2012

ISSUE: SMALL BUSINESS



Scott McLaughlin of Lucky Strike Lanes in Malone is pictured with Senator Betty Little following a meeting on Tuesday, March 20 in Albany. McLaughlin discussed issues affecting New York's bowling businesses including a mandate that requires employers provide a summary of salary and benefits for each employee. The wage information is already provided to employees on their pay stubs. Senator Little voted to repeal the duplicative mandate in late February.